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To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us 

 Website: www.stvincentsprimary.org                         Twitter: @stvincentsrcp     

 

LEARNER OF THE WEEK 
Well done to this week’s super stars!  

Reception Thomas C 

Year 1 Rhys O 

Year 2 Macy W 

Year 3 Keegan G 

Year 4 Austin B 

Year 5 Hindolo J 

Year 6D Imogen T 

Year 6W Mia S 

SNACK 
Please make sure you are keeping your Parent 

Pay account topped up at least a day in advance 

so that we are able to provide toast and juice if 

your child wishes to have these at break time.  

 

When on Parent Pay, you must add the 

“item” (the payment) to your basket and then 

check-out before it is processed and added to 

the account.  

SWIMMING 
The Year 4 children represented St Vincent’s 

brilliantly when they went swimming last week 

and showed great support and encouragement 

towards each other—well done children! 

 

A reminder from the swimming coaches that 

children should not be wearing earrings for 

swimming. Thank you  

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 16/04/2021 

 
Year Group Attendance 

Reception 94% 

Year 1 99% 

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 98% 

Year 4 98% 

Year  5 94% 

Year 6D 99% 

Year 6W 99% 

Congratulations to Year 2 who had the best 
attendance in school. 

 

 

Monday 3rd May: School closed  - Bank Holiday                    

Friday 28th May: School  closes for half term                      

Monday 14th June: School re-opens  after half term 

HOUSE POINTS RUNNING TOTALS 

St George St Patrick St Andrew St David 

334 335 351 348 

COVID-19 EMAIL ADDRESS 
If your child, or a member of your household receives a 

positive COVID-19 test result over the weekend, please 

notify school immediately so that we can make the 

necessary plans, using:  

office@stvincentsprimary.org  

NUT FREE ZONE                                        

A reminder to all parents that children should 

not bring nuts, or foods containing nuts into 

school as there are children in our school who 

have a nut allergy.   

PARKING                                                                                                                                                        
A reminder to all adults to please park sensibly at 

drop-off and pick-up times. There have been a few 

near-misses this week and the safety of pupils, 

parents and local residents is paramount. 

Please use the Co-op car park and walk down to 

school. 
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